
 

 

September 22, 2019 

 

Letter of Support – Lindsay Herron 

 

I am delighted to endorse Lindsay Herron as a candidate for KOTESOL President. I have had the pleasure 

of working with Lindsay for several years on national council and on the international conference 

committee, including during her previous term as president. She did a wonderful job, and I was excited 

to hear that she was running again. 

 

Lindsay is a great leader. She is encouraging, supportive, and incredibly hard-working. She does not 

expect anyone else to do something she wouldn’t be willing to do herself. She checks in with her team, 

and motivates us all to do our best. 

 

Lindsay also is a great face for KOTESOL. She is very diplomatic, even in the most stressful of 

circumstances. She understands our organization well, and has proven that she is more than capable of 

leading it. 

 

I look forward to having Lindsay as KOTESOL president again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Allison Bill 

KOTESOL International Outreach Committee Chair 

Jeonju-North Jeolla KOTESOL Chapter President 


